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Please contact the Policy Unit if you have any questions regarding these or any other changes at (602) 771-8127. 

All DCSS staff and IV-D PARTNERS should send POLICY inquiries directly to DCSSPOLICYQUESTIONS@azdes.gov 
 

Policy Update:  New and Revised Uniform Interstate Family Support Act (UIFSA) 2008 Forms  
 
The Policy Unit is pleased to announce the UIFSA 2008 documents in production in Eloquence.  The PORT has been updated and a 
desk aid  containing more information on each of the documents may be found in the PORT New/Revised UIFSA 2008 Forms here. 
 
The OCSE provided a series of trainings on all of the documents as well as an intergovernmental forms matrix, which lists the forms to 
use by function.  These are useful tools in intergovernmental case processing and can be found at the following link:  Understanding the 
Child Support Intergovernmental Forms. 
 

 

Staff are urged to view this information directly on The PORT and not create a separate personal file. 
 

Enter http://dcssmadcapprod in your browser to view this Policy Update in Policy Updates 2017. 

*Please do not reply directly to this message as we will not be able to respond.  This email address is only used for outgoing mail. 
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